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Minutes of the meeting held on April, 30, 2012, St. Pete Beach (FL)

The WG met with 26 members and 22 guests attending.

The comments on the reaffirmation ballot were discussed and some of the observations on
the comments were adjusted.

The proposal of the chair to restructure the document was discussed.

The next step is to submit a draft to the members and guests of the WG and after that to
ballot the document such that the comments can be discussed at the fall meeting in San
Diego.

Respectfully submitted
Anne Bosma
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